
For High School Juniors and Seniors 

Release of Information  

to Military and College Recruiters 

 

The No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act requires high schools provide military recruit-

ers and colleges and other higher learning institutions upon request, names, addresses 

and phone numbers of high school juniors and seniors. 

If you do not want the Centennial School District to disclose this information, 

please complete the form below and return it by September 30. 

If the district does not receive your form, student information will be released to mili-

tary or college recruiters upon request. Students 18 and over must sign the form  

themselves. 

 

Student Name (please print):          

Please do not disclose my child’s name, address, or telephone number to the following 

without my prior consent (check one or both): 

_____ United States Military Recruiters 

_____ College and Other Higher Education Institution recruiters 

 

Parent’s Signature           Date    

(Parent’s signature required if student is under the age of 18.) 

 

Student’s Signature           Date    

Please return by September 30 via mail to:  

Centennial High School 

Opt-Out Form 

4757 North Road 

Circle Pines, MN 55014  

Or drop off at the High School Office in either the East or West Buildings. 
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